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Public Hearing Notice 

The Morton Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Monday, November 1, 2021, at 

6:00 P.M., at the Morton Township Hall, 290 W Main Street, Mecosta, MI.   
  
The hearing is for the purpose of hearing an appeal of the Zoning Administrator’s decision to deny a request to 

build a storage building on a vacant lot in violation of Section 5.14 Storage Buildings (#3 & #4), of the  

Morton Township Zoning Ordinance. The appeal is asking to be allowed to build a 40 x 50 = 2000 SF storage 

building on a 14,640 sf lot. The property code is 5411-073-031-100 and is located at 8640 Wood Street.  The 

applicant/owner is Mark Gaydos & Christine Steinmetz. 

 

The appeal application may be read at the Morton Township Hall from 9:00 A.M. until 12:00 Noon, and from 

1:00 P.M. until 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday. Comments will be heard at this meeting or written 

statements may be sent to the Zoning Administrator, Cory Zandstra, at the above address, by email at 

buildingdept@mortontownship.org, or call at (231) 972-7138.  Published October 15, 2021. 
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